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Student union president to launch major programsthree

with e who 
rgive 7SsSsüil IS§EllAtlanticFederation of Students Over 100 delegates from major area will be able to become aware council is a Speaker s Bureau . Aitken Community Center anc

conference are among the major colleges and diversities PE of the various facilities and study ^ SSTmT JSLftS
programs Student Union President Atlantic region are expected to programs available. Dr. John sprokere representing mitèrent studert aid is causing muci
Warren McKenzie hope to initiate attend the annual meeting. Andereon has rerelved. request U, JSZùf Sg^ÜSS MdBSfUÎÎ

major speakers scheduled to solve in the very near future, 
appear is John Dean III, who will
speak on February 4 concerning The president mentioned his 
the Watergate crisis. disappointment with the registre

Among tiie annual events being tion procedures this year. Ht 
planned this year is the October- believed that students waiting ir 
test and Winter Carnival. The line for many hours did not deserve 
council has also organized a to be turned away because tilt 
women’s committee to investigate complete registration staff decider 
the role of women on campus and to go to lunch at one tima 
organize a “women’s day”. The McKenzie hopes to correct tilt 
campus travel bureau is being registration problem by recom 
expanded to offer a greater service mending better preregistratior 
to the university community. procedures for the coming year.

76 Yearbook to cost less
The first Yearbook meeting of Union Building. Sales have for the draw the next day, at which 

the year was “really good” said reached 50 percent of the total a portable black and white 
Editor Diane Philips. About 25 necessary before the book can be television set, a wristwatch, a 
turned up, although more people printed. However, Philips hopes to clock radio, and five Olympic 
are still needed sell more than the minimum Lottery tickets will be awarded.

Yearbooks cost five dollars this quantity. “Some notable Celebrity” will
year and may be purchased in the The book costs only five dollars , make the draw.
Student Union office in the Student this year because it is being Mike Meagher is the Business

subsidized by the Students’ Manager; Steve Patriquen the 
-76/715 cnr>iotv Representative Council, unlike Photography Editor; Bryan Snow
/ 9//0 rre-ivieii auuieiy prevj0US years. The quality will the Residence Editor; Kara Smith,
i . ovomitivM remain the same. There will be Jill Mabee, and Julie Bauman theelect new executives eight full colour pages. Sports Co-editors; Deborah Jared
Tuesday evening saw the first ^ny05e. ®rderin8 ® yearbook the Organizations Editor, and 

meeting of the Preyed Pre Dental before October first will be eligible Ralph Hogan is the Art Editor. The unb Camera Club is looking 23, in SUB Room 6 (the cafeteria)
Society. Held in Tilley 404; there , , /* for members. The club will at 7:00 p.m. The agenda will be
was a good turn out of new students « m €t T/I/M êIt'ÊI welcome anybody from the entirely organizational, concen-
and those returning from past XJf tclWW/l/f vMlfL tlAXslUllj university community. They oper- trating on what to do this year,
years. After preliminary introduc- ° . C7 •/ ate for no particular purpose other Come out and lobby your own
tions to new students, discussions 1 J than student enjoyment. It does interests,
began about the trip to Dalhousie, f f TÈjP.'t15 tl.fiflYI, have many resources which may
Blood Donôrs Clinic and Society »»vCv lAVUtEl be of use to members. Darkroom
socials. . By THE PHANTOM PHOTOG sity Transportation Centre. Since and studio facilities and various members who .pay the $2.50

Elections were held, creating a . 1947 he has been with the pieces of equipment can be used membership fee. No-one will be
new executive with Moe Latouche Due to Professor Jaegar’s Department of Civil Engineering and borrowed. allowed use of these facilities after
President, John McClusky Vice- leaving UNB for a position as Vice and was Associate Dean of The members particularly enjoy September 16 without paying this
President, Paulette Leblanc Sec- President at Mount Allison Engineering from September 1972 activities such as post-adolescent year’s dues,
retary Treasurer and Garth Miller University, the faculty of Engi- to July 1975. show and tell, instructional
as Program Director. neering has a new acting Dean. His Stevens will be acting Dean for workshops, guest presentations

It was decided that the Society name is Albert Stevens. the academic year 1975-76, after and the once a year back-patting
should return to having meetings Stevens is also a Professor of which time it is expected that Dr. photography contest. The club is a AiomiOStintl
in the SUB if possible to facilitate Civil Engineering and obtained a Burridge, former head of the member of N.A.P.A. (National
the informal air not apparent in a BSc. andMSc in Civil Engineering Department of Electrical Engi- Association of Photographic Ar- ....
classroom. Interested people are in 1947 and 1957 respectively from neering and currently on sabatical tists). As such we will have on loan The Varsity Club in 
reminded that Tuesday’s meeting UNB. Additional postgraduate leave, will become Dean. Further slide sets by accomplished University Center will not »
was slow only because it was the study was done by the Dean at the changes in the Dean’s office are photographers on various photo- restricted to Alumni, according
first and that future gatherings will University of California at Berke- Assistant Dean Roger currently graphic subjects from time to Assistant VP Administration Eri<
be much more entertaining. ley and the Northwestern Univer- Acting Associate Dean and time. Garland. He added, however, tna

Professor Johnson of the Computer Their get-togethers are open to the issue -vas premature.
Science Department also being everybody. Meetings are tenta- Garland s.ated that the Varsit: 
active in the Dean’s office, tively planned for the first and Club was no more than floor spac<
Professor Hill has become Head of third Tuesdays of the month at 7:00 at this time. He said that then
the Department of Electrical p.m., in the SUB. The first meeting would need to be more discussioi
Engineering. of the year is Tuesday, September before details would be released

UNB Camera Club 
off to flashing start
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Red n Black wants playerst
tr The programs handed out at the 

door should be “significantly 
different” from years past, 
Doherty explained. They will be 
fancier and big enough to print the 
names of everyone connected with 
the show, he hopes. They may be 
six pages and include a history of 
the show. Also, advertising may be 
sold.

Red ‘n’ Black will ùse the 
Student Union Building sound 
system for practice, as they can 
use it for free. They had to rent the 
SRC’s system last year.

Another innovation may be that 
the pit band will back some of the 
individual singers.

The next executive meeting is 
slated for September 23.

The Brunswickan was not able to 
get to the Red ‘n’ Black general 
meeting on Thursday before press 
time, but Director Rod Doherty 
said that the show is looking for a 
Master of Ceremonies and a dance 
director at their executive meeting 
Tuesday. Skit performers are also 
desparately needed. They are 
holding another general meeting 
September 25, where it is hoped 
there will be a good turnout.

Red ‘n’ Black is slated for 
Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thurs­
day, November 11,12 and 13 in the 
Playhouse. The show will be put 
together Sunday night and a full 
dress rehearsal will take place the 
next day. "A

A Jeons & Casual pants
denims, casuals dress pants 
fall and winter jackets, 
suede jackets sweaters 

and all other accessoriesk

r

MEN'S WEARStudents asked 
to return articles s Fredericton Mall

During the housing crisis earlier came to a total value of $63.30. This 
this month a number of freshmen sum must be paid to the Residence 
students were accomodated in the Office by the SRC if the articles are 
McConnell Hall Senior Common returned. Brian Edwards, wfio 
Room. According to James Coe, of helped co-ordinate the temporary 
the Residence Office, several of accomodations, hopes that these 
these students did not return articles will be returned within a 
bedding items upon finding places short period of time so that the 
to stay.

The-missing articles, including go to the SRC. 
two blankets valued at 10:00 each,

1 fJ
clothes with your mind In mind

unnecessary expenditure will not

t


